
CALL FOR ABSTRACTS

We are pleased to announce 
that the call for abstracts for 

the Nordic Congress of 
General Practice 2026 is 

now open.

We welcome individual 
abstracts as well as 

workshops and symposia.

The submission deadline is
4 December 2025

Visit www.ncgp2026.se
for more information and 

submission.

We look forward to welcoming you to 
Jönköping in May 2026

http://www.ncgp2026.se/

